
CORNELL COOPERATIVE EXTENSION OF CHENANGO COUNTY 

 
4-H PUBLIC PRESENTATION REGISTRATION 

Please complete one per 4-H Member 

 
 

Presenters Name:   Age   

 

Address    

 

Club Name/Independent  Phone:_   

 

Title of Presentation    

 

Years in 4-H Program  Number of Previous 4-H Presentations_   

 
Please circle category that pertains to you: 

 
Demonstration              Dramatic Interpretation             Horse          Illustrated Talk      Video/Film        Open       Recitation       Speech      

 
Cancellation/Emergency contact Person & phone number   

 

Public Presentation/Communications Contest will take place on Saturday February 16
th

, 2013 at the Cornell 

Cooperative Extension Offices (CCE Chenango) 99 North Broad Street, Norwich). Registration for the first 

presentation will begin at 8:45AM. You must register & sign in no less than 15 minutes prior to your chosen time 

slot. YOU will have judging sheets to fill out prior to your presentation!!! 

 

Please return this form by Thursday, February 7, 2013 to: 
 

*Please indicate your top 3 preferences for a presentation time using a 1, 2 or 3: 
 

   9am to 9:20am 10:20 am to 11:00am   

 

9:20am to 9:40am 11:00am to 11:20am   

 

9:40 to 10am 11:20 to 11:40am    

 

10am to 10:20_   

 
12:15pm: Lunch and Awards immediately following presentations for Contest Participants & Judges in the Kitchen. 

 
If you know you will not be able to attend Public Presentations Competition on February 16

th
, please check this box to register for the make-up 

day of February 14
th 

(4-6pm).   Time Preferred   PM 

 
*Note:  We will only take the first 8 youth to sign up for this option. *No Horse Division Presentations accepted on Make-up Day. 

 

Please return this form to: 

 
4-H Office c/o Richard  Turrell, 99 North Broad Street, Norwich, NY  13815 or rlt229@cornell.edu call 607.334.5841 Ex 15. 

 
**All Video and Powerpoint Presentations need to be sent via email no less than 48 hours prior to your presentation to  rlt229@cornell.edu. 

 
Please return this form NO LATER than February 7, 2013 to aid us in accommodating your preferred time. THANK YOU!!! 

 
We will be in need of 4-H’ers/Parents/Club Leader’s to help out on this day-if you would like to help out please contact the 4-H office! 


